[bookmark: _GoBack]BRADWAY ACTION GROUP COMMITTEE MEETING 12/07/16.
Present: Mike Bloy, John Child, Jill Colley, Les Day, Chris Morgan, Anne Sharpe, Peter Smithson, Fiona Vallely.
Apologies: Frank Richardson, Ian Robinson.
1. Minutes of last meeting: treasurer commented that Gary Beatson is collecting names of companies who make playground equipment not ‘quotes’. No change to the M17 route is imminent. John Baker is recovering well from his operation. Simon Smith has been formally thanked for his efforts towards village green status for the Old School Field. A sign is to be considered- action Chair. An e-mail to the golf centre about their fencing has not been replied to.
2. Chair’s report: The Select store is due to close on December 1st meaning the loss of post office and newspaper deliveries. The Dore Post office is also up for sale. Action: Chair to contact the Post Office to ask for details and also to ask around local businesses if anyone would be prepared to take on the post office. ‘Bradway, Past, Present and Future’ may need to be re-printed soon. Tony Smith is giving copyright of his book on Bradway to Stephen George, Chris Morgan and Peter Stubbs. The planters outside the Twentywell shops have twice been stripped and replanted. Overgrowth from the railway onto Twentywell Lane has been dealt with but fly-tipping of garden waste is causing a potential hazard and people are trespassing on the line- graffiti has appeared on the tunnel entrance. The Chair has met the head of ‘Sheffield City Region’ but he was vague about funding for extra parking. The notice boards on Bradway Close and at the Twentywell shops need replacing- action Chair.
3. Treasurer’s report: Income- £53 Membership, £39 donations. Costs £60 to replant the Twentywell planters = total £5875.89. Frank Richardson has requested that £25 be donated to Greenhill Methodist Church for storing the scout games. John Pritchett has renewed the website Domain and will be offered two years free membership.
4. Membership secretary’s report: 145 members (30 new) versus 138 last year but 33 have not renewed. These addresses will be targeted again and new residents approached. Les Day will recruit at the Fun Day offering a £1 fee for the rest of the year. Vice-chair to revamp the application form.
5. Community Hall report: the kitchen roof has been repaired.
6. Fun Day: planning is on-going.
7. Outline planning for a bungalow on the field on Twentywell Lane has been applied for.
8. Neighbourhood watch report: links with BAG will be set up between membership forms and websites. New CCTV cameras are being trialed suitable for outdoor use.
9. Open meeting: An Amey representative will speak. Vice-chair suggested offering tea and biscuits. The membership should be asked for suggestions for future projects and new committee members- action Chair. The Treasurer will be standing down and Mike Bloy and Rob Wilks are resigning as committee members.
